
From: Mary Kolar [mailto:mmkolar@charter.net]  
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2012 10:18 AM 
To: Cover, Steven; Murphy, Brad; Fruhling, William; Scanlon, Amy 
Subject: Block 100 Foundation Proposal-Support 
 
Hello Steve, Brad, Bill and Amy, 
 For the future growth and prosperity of the City of Madison, I ask you to support the Block 100 
Foundation proposal for State, Fairchild and Mifflin Streets.  The proposal maintains the historic 
look of State Street and will enliven the corner of Fairchild and Mifflin Streets.  With Overture 
Center for the Arts, the eventual completion of the renovated library and a likely new historical 
and veterans museum, the proposed garden will be a beautiful green area to complement the 
surrounding buildings.   
  I am the President of the Metropolitan Place Condominium Owners Association Board of 
Directors.  During conversations with Metropolitan Place residents, I, and other Association 
Directors, heard nearly 100% support of the 100 Block Foundation proposal. 
  To be able to provide you data, in addition to the opinions shared in conversations, a survey 
was sent to the 207 MP Owners on our email distribution list.  Using, Survey Monkey, we had a 
very good survey response rate of 27%,  Of the total 56 responses, 52, or 92.9% responded 
“yes” supporting the proposal.  Only 4, or  7.1%, responded “no” to supporting the proposal. 
  I strongly believe a majority of residents of the City of Madison support this project.  The 
opportunity to have this area rejuvenated, using NO city funds, should be embraced and 
granted approval as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you, 
Mary 
Mary M. Kolar 
 

 


